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Ministry of Health 
Health Programs and Delivery Division 

Executive Officer Notice: 
Interim Extension of the Facilitated Access to 
HIV/AIDS Products Currently Listed in Part VI-
A of the Ontario Drug Benefit Formulary/CDI 
February 28, 2024  

This is an update to the original EO Notice posted on December 14, 2023 regarding the 
elimination of facilitated access to HIV/AIDS drug products (HIV FA) from the Ontario Drug 
Benefit Formulary/CDI (the “Formulary”). 

For HIV/AIDS products currently listed in Part VI-A of the Formulary (i.e., under HIV FA): 

To ensure ongoing timely drug access, the HIV FA mechanism that was scheduled to end on 
February 29, 2024 for HIV/AIDS products currently listed in Part VI-A of the Formulary (i.e., 
under HIV FA) has been extended until further notice.  

As such, the existing HIV FA physician list will remain active for access to the products listed in 
Part VI-A of the Formulary and enrollment through the Exceptional Access Program (EAP) will 
continue until further notice. 

Additional Information: 
For pharmacies: 
For billing inquiries, please call ODB Pharmacy Help Desk at: 1-800-668-6641 
For all other Health Care Providers and the Public:  
Please call ServiceOntario, Infoline at 1-866-532-3161 TTY 1-800-387-5559. In Toronto, TTY 
416-327-4282 
All other inquiries regarding the HIV FA mechanism under the ODB program should be 
directed to DrugProgramsDelivery@ontario.ca. 
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